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August 6-1928 T

The Council met in regular session on Monday, Aug. 6, 1928 at 8 P.M,

On roll call there were present, Mayor Bair, Attorney Wiait, Chief
of Police Lent, Recorder H.,B.Evans and Councilmen Garrett, Graham,
Koehler, Shewey, White and Zimmerman. Councilman Dedman reported late
and was excused after a few minutes attendance. Councilman Patch absent.

The records of the previous meeting were read and approved.

Whereupon the Recorder read a communication from the Southern Pacific
Company with reference to installing a return pipe from their water
tank to the city mains, and stating that their representative would call.
Mayor Bair announced that the representative had called and had
agreed to put in a regquisition for funds to install the pipe.

The following claims against the City were then presented:

General Fund Electric Light Bund
Louks Lent $ 17.15 L. Heinz $ 4400
Fred Larson 5.00 Ben Brusch 14.00
Keith Mack 2.50 Warren Freece 4,00
JeRe.Vianyard 3.74 R.Ce.Scramlin 22.50
Canby State Bank 5.00 Louis Lent 118.198
Graham Drug Co. «50 Molalla Electric Co. 328.70
So. Pacific Co. 1.00 C.R.Brown 1.40
H.B.Evans 10,00 Fobes Supply Co. 7.92
C.N.Wait 4,50 Canby Hdw. & Impl. Co. 11.06
Wilson Evans 10.00 Krueger Bros. 6.00
State Ind. Acc. Com.. 1.61 State Ind. Acc. Com. 5.20
Eo BOWley 15000 --------
-------- % 522.93
$ 76.00
Water Fund
Road Fund FP. Trafton 3.20
W. Lapinsky 11.50
Chas. Huiras 2.00 Louis Lent 71.61
R.W, Zimmerman 6,00 Canby Hdw. & Impl. Co. 70.84
Krueger Bros. 1.00 G.W, Electro Chem. Co. 5.50
Syate Ind. Acc. Com. 19 State Ind. Acc. Com. 1.50
------- John Vi. Koehler 5695
iﬂ) 9.19 --------
% 170.10

On motion, seconded and carried, the abover claims were allowed.
Yeas 6-Nays O.

Reports.

Chairman Shewey of the Fire and Water Committee reported that the
Fire Truck had been used several times during the month, and that on
one occasion boys had taken it out without authority, leaving it after-
wards in bad shape without chemicals. The Committee was asked to give
this matter their attention.

Chairman Zimmerman of the Street Committee reported having placed
thirty five yards of gravel on road leading to Knight's Bridge.

Mr. Strickland of the Molalla Electric Co. being present stated
that the P.E.P. Co. would probably wish to present a proposition within
a few days.

Mayor Bair asked the Street Committee to have the old dumping
ground cleaned up and also to burn some of the rubbish on the new dump.

A complaint was entered of the S.P. crossing on A street and the
Recorder was instructed to ask for repairs on same.

Mr. Louks was granted his usual two weeks vacation.

Ad journed,
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